
Minutes from AAAC Technology subcommittee 04/10/08 
 

 
In attendance:  Darryl Craig, Jody DeCremer, Ryan Gray, Maureen Smith, Judy 
Peppers 
 
 

Minutes 
 
 

 
9:07 Darryl had a call to order 
 
 
Maureen gave a summation of the survey results and identified three common 
themes 

• Electronic sub-waiver 
• Advisor wanting to view the Portal information 
• Easier QMF usage 

 
It was agreed that the committee may wish to send out an update to the AAAC 
Advisor Survey indicating those technology issues and the progress of those 
items.  Jess will be asked at the next meeting of this possibility. 
 
Next meeting the group would like an update on the progress of the “Advisor 
Notes” possibility. 
 
A short discussion ensued as to the advantages of web page advising vs. “face-
to-face” 
 
Several items were identified for discussion items for the next meeting 

• Advisor web page (general information) – maybe SSRC 
• Information from old registration booklet 

 
 
Motion to adjourn the meeting by Judy and second by Jody. 
 
 

 
 


